
 

VASFAA will annually accept scholarship requests to provide support for individuals or institutions that might not 

otherwise be able to attend conferences or training. Our goal is not to provide ongoing support to a few individuals on a 

regular basis but rather to spread this support throughout the VASFAA community. The number of scholarship awards 

per year per conference will depend upon funding availability. Please note that there is an expectation that scholarship 

recipients will report back at the next VASFAA Business meeting or post something to the VASFAA listserv on what you 

learned at the conference. Applicants will be notified of the decision within 10 days of the application deadline. 

Date ________________________________________________ 

Name_______________________________________________ 

Title ________________________________________________ 

E-Mail_______________________________________________ 

School ______________________________________________ 

VASFAA Conference Regional or National Conference 

o Both Days - $50 Dinner not included o EASFAA (Registration Fee) 

o Day 1 Only o NSAFAA ( Registration Fee) 

o Day 2 Only o Federal Student Aid ($500) 

 

 

Preference given to first time attendees, please indicate here if this will be your first time attending this conference____. 

VASFAA conference scholarship recipients should also complete the online conference registration form.  On the 

registration form under payment method, select ‘by check’ in order to bypass the online payment process.  The VASFAA 

Treasurer will then match the conference registration form to the scholarship application and no payment will be 

necessary, with the exception of the $50 dinner cost.  If planning to attend the dinner, please submit a check for $50 to 

the address indicated on the registration form.   

Regional or National Conference scholarship recipients should submit the VASFAA Expense Report following the 

Conference (form found on VASFAA website) to the VASFAA Treasurer for reimbursement. 

Please send completed scholarship application to the VASFAA Treasurer at treasurer@vasfaavt.org prior to application 

deadline. 


